
 

12th July 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

 

RE: SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

 

As communicated on Friday the 10th July the BHFC Committee would like to hold a Special General Meeting for 

members to discuss the club’s finances and refund process due to the issues caused by the COVID-19 pandemic 

which has resulted in our 2020 season being cancelled. 

 

The Special General Meeting will be held on Tuesday the 4th August from 7.30pm. At this meeting our Treasurer 

will be providing members with an update on club finances and announcing details and options in regard to 

2020 registration refunds. 

 

Due to the current lockdown this meeting will be held online and we will provide members with details on how 

to access this meeting closer to the date. 

 

Following this meeting we will contact members and arrange refunds and we expect all refunds to be processed 

during the month of August. 

 

Once again the BHFC Committee thank you for your support of our club in 2020 and also your patience as we 

work through this process. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Justin Peagram  Sam Costanzo  Sharon Delgadilo 

President BHFC  Treasurer BHFC  Secretary BHFC 

 


